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Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) Requirements 
As a result of ARS 36-.2907.14, AHCCCS and its contracted health plans have 
implemented new standards and reporting requirements for all Opioid Treatment 
Programs (OTPs) receiving AHCCCS reimbursement. These new standards and 
reporting requirements are in addition to all State or Federal licensing and registration 
requirements. 

As of August 27, 2019, newly established OTP sites are required to submit to and obtain 
AHCCCS approval for all the plans listed below along with a checklist AHCCCS approval 
of each plan is required prior to the provision of AHCCCS reimbursable services. If 
approved, the new OTP site will be required to submit an annual report containing all of 
the identified plans and checklist in November of each year. 

Any existing AHCCCS registered OTP site is required to submit all required plans and the 
checklist on November 15th of each year. 

Plans required from the OTPs include: 

1. Detailed security plan 
2. Neighborhood engagement plan 
3. Comprehensive plan to demonstrate how the OTP ensures that appropriate 

medication-assisted standards of care are met 
4. Community relations and education plan 
5. Current diversion control plan 

 
For Additional informational and technical assistance, please visit: 

AHCCCS | Opioid Use Disorder and Treatment 

https://www.azahcccs.gov/Members/BehavioralHealthServices/OpioidUseDisorderAndTreatment 

 

https://www.azleg.gov/viewDocument/?docName=http://www.azleg.gov/ars/36/02907-14.htm
https://www.azahcccs.gov/Members/BehavioralHealthServices/OpioidUseDisorderAndTreatment

